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Smith Holly

From: Gail Lundholm <gala05@peoplepc.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 09, 2017 11:58 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB3343

I fully support HB3343 as submitted and amended by Rep. Ken Helm from Oregon District 34. There needs to be a test 

for major infrastructure projects in order to limit greenhouse gasses. And, the test must have standards for evaluation. 

 

Gail Lundholm 

1121 Skyline Drive 

Medford, Oregon 

97504-8585 


